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AEM Launches Compact, High-Performance Digital Audio System 

Structural Monitoring Systems Plc (“SMS” or “the Company”) (ASX: SMN) is pleased to announce 
that its wholly owned subsidiary, Anodyne Electronics Manufacturing Corp (AEM) has launched a new 
compact version of its fully customisable P139-HD Digital Audio System. 

Designed for aircraft with fewer mission radios and operators requiring a size-efficient solution, the P139-
HD Compact Digital Audio System maintains the exceptional performance of the original system while 
offering a more space-efficient form factor. 

 The new system features: 

• Reduced depth and weight, making it ideal for aircraft with limited space.
• Integrated Bluetooth® modules in the system’s controllers, enhancing audio capabilities and

connectivity with existing avionics, PA, and loudspeaker systems.
• A built-in 25W internal cabin speaker amplifier, adding flexibility while retaining the P139-HD

system’s renowned performance.

AEM’s P139-HD Digital Audio System is tailored for special mission operators and integrators who need 
clear, mission-ready digital audio, and was developed in consultation with completion centers, 
technicians, operators, and Tactical Flight Officers (TFOs) in the aerial law enforcement, aerial firefighting 
and air medical transport sectors. 

AEM Sales and Marketing Director Mr Tony Weller commented: 

“Our customers need flexible and customisable solutions, so we are extremely pleased to add these 
reduced depth control panels and smaller router options to enhance our digital audio system offering.” 

Mr Weller said the fully capable, but smaller system products fill a gap that many operators have been 
looking for when designing and configuring their aircraft audio systems. 

SMS Chairman and CEO Ross Love commented: 

“The release of these new digital audio products underscores the growing demand for AEM solutions in 
the special mission sector and aligns with our strategy to advance AEM's IP product development, 
especially in high-value audio systems.” 

For more information about AEM and its latest innovations, visit https://www.aem-corp.com/ 

This ASX release has been approved for release by Executive Chairman Ross Love on behalf of 
the Board of Directors.  
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